Public Notice

Position Opening

Police Officer

The City of Sheldon Police Department is now accepting applications for a full-time police officer. This individual would be responsible for law enforcement in the City of Sheldon(pop. 5,188) The City offers a competitive salary ranging from $41,301 -$57,146.  Starting wage is dependent on experience and qualifications.  The city of Sheldon offers competitive employee benefits. Applicants must possess a HS diploma or equivalent and meet all the minimum hiring standards as set forth by the ILEA. Applicants with an ILEA certification or comparable state certification, Associate Degree or above are preferred. For additional information contact the City of Sheldon at (712)324-4651 or go to www.sheldoniowa.com for the required application forms needed to apply for this position.  Please send completed applications and resume with cover letter to: City of Sheldon Police Department, Attn: Chief Lyle Bolkema, PO Box 276, Sheldon, Iowa  51201. Application deadline is 4:30pm, 05-20-19. EOE

